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Eaton completes 93PM UPS offering with new 400V models   

 
Eaton is announcing the completion of its scalable and efficient 93PM UPS series with 
the release of 400V models. With this final step, the 93PM now offers a complete 
solution to replace the Eaton 9390 UPS. As announced in October 2018, the 9390 UPS 
is now an end-of-life product for general purchasing. Please refer to previous sales 
bulletin for more information on this transition.  
 
The 400V models of the 93PM UPS serve customers searching for efficiency and cost 
savings, allowing customers to directly support 230V server systems without the need 
for downstream PDUs.  
 
The UL listed 400V models are manufactured in Raleigh, N.C. 
 

For more information, contact: 

Primary contact:  
Pre-sales support  
800.356.579 
Email: InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com                                                                                     

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/eaton-93pm-ups.html
mailto:InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com

